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January 15, 2024

Central Schwenkfelder Church
C/O Pastor Drake Williams



Dear CSC Missions Committee and Others:

Greetings and blessings from St Louis, Missouri.  I am currently an elder and a member of the missions committee at McKnight Crossings church of Christ.  McKnight Crossings has been a supportive partner of Craig and Katie Young for 34 years.  Their work on behalf of the gospel in Marseilles, France has been an encouragement and privilege throughout that entire time.  We are their sponsoring congregation, assisting in spiritual and financial oversight of their work.  God has used Craig and Katie and their team not only to reach many people for Christ, but also to develop leaders for His church.

On behalf of our church, the elders, and the missions committee, I recommend your prayerful consideration of providing generous financial support for the Christian Outreach Center project in Marseilles, France.  It is an opportunity clearly provided by God, beyond what we His followers could accomplish without Him.  McKnight Crossings will be making a contribution toward this project, and we will encourage our membership to also prayerfully consider individually supporting it.  We see God working in Marseille, we desire to join in what He is doing, and we encourage you to join in the Marseille work as well.  

May God bless you as you listen for His voice and seek His wisdom.



David Weiler
On behalf of the elders and missions committee


	2515 S. McKnight Rd.
	ph: 314-962-7026

	St. Louis, MO 63124
	www.mcknightcrossings.org
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